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February 2023

Dear Golfer:

The Nebo Education Foundation would like to invite you to the 20th Annual “Green Fever” golf tournament  on
Thursday, May 18, 2023, at Hobble Creek Golf Course. Again, we will offer two flights. The morning flight will
start at 8:00 a.m. with registration and breakfast at 7:30 a.m. and the second flight will start at 1:30 p.m. with
registration at 12:30 p.m. Lunch and prizes will be from 12:30 to 2:00 p.m. Car pool if you can. Parking is scarce.

The purpose of our golf tournament is to raise money for the students in Nebo School District.  Our district is
currently one of the fastest growing districts in the state of Utah, with an increase of approximately 500 new
students each year. One hundred percent of the money raised through this golf tournament will directly benefit
students.

Some of the projects that have been funded in the past include books for classrooms, technology, instruments for
band and orchestra classes, science equipment, supplemental reading books, math manipulatives, and art
materials. Not only will your donations greatly supplement and enhance the education of students, your
contributions to the Nebo Education Foundation are tax deductible.

Games, contests, prizes, and food will make your golf outing enjoyable. Plan to bring extra funds for contests.
There will be a “Beat the Superintendent” contest and longest putt with specialty irons.  

Chad Lewis & pro friends will be our celebrity pros and will sponsor a “Use the Pro’s Shot.” We will go forward
with our plans regardless of the weather conditions. 

Available sponsorships include: Gift Bags, Golf Cart, Drinks, Driving Range, Longest Drive, Closest to the Hole
and many others. Please refer to the enclosed brochure.  

We suggest you pre-register because teams will be set on a first paid basis. We fill every year prior to the
scheduled golf day. We hope to see you at the Hobble Creek Golf Course, Thursday, May 18, 2023.
Registration is beginning now so please call Lana Hiskey at 801-354-7400, email lana.hiskey@nebo.edu, pay
online at www.nebo.edu/foundation/donate or mail to Nebo Education Foundation, 350 South Main, Spanish Fork,
UT 84660.  

Sincerely,

Lana H. Hiskey
Executive Director
Enclosure

Mission Statement: The Nebo Education Foundation is committed to provide resources to enrich student learning.


